Crescent Security Group response to Human Rights First report
The Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Crescent Security Group to respond to a January 2008 report by Human Rights First, “Private Security Contractors at War”, available here: 

· press release: www.humanrightsfirst.org/media/usls/2008/alert/406/ 
· full report [PDF]: www.humanrightsfirst.info/pdf/08115-usls-psc-final.pdf
In response, Crescent Security Group sent the following statement:
29 January 2008

"Thank you for the opportunity to respond to the mention of Crescent Security in the related article.

The incident Mentioned by Fainaru of WP [Washington Post] is not correct and the information supplied was by a former employee, who was terminated from CS, for negligence.

The attack mentioned was duly reported and recorded both audio and visually. The said incident was reported to the concerned military authorities. The video of the attack shows Crescent engaging AIF (Anti Iraq Forces) after insurgents had attacked an Iraqi Police vehicle and killed a number of the Iraqi Police officers and they then proceeded to attack the Crescent Convoy which was on its way through the area. No CSG or Drivers were injured in the attack."

